
 
 
 
 

Happy Holidays Gana-�$�·�<�R�R��
Shareholders! 
 
Amazing!  The Holiday Season is 
already upon us!  It is hard to 
believe the end of the year is 
around the corner. 
 
We have had a great year with the 
Corporation.  In 2017, Gana-
�$�·�<�R�R�����/�L�P�L�W�H�G���Z�D�V���D�Z�D�U�G�H�G��
more contracts than ever before.  
Our main goal for 2018 is to 
continue to grow, while sustaining 
our levels of growth and 
operational capability.  The 
management team and staff are 
capable, competent and 
committed.  I strongly believe we 
can follow through with these 

goals. 
 
Exciting news is that former 
Director, Leann Sommer, has 
�E�H�H�Q���J�U�H�D�W�O�\���H�Q�M�R�\�L�Q�J���O�L�I�H���´�R�Q���W�K�H��
�L�F�H�µ���D�W���0�F�0�X�U�G�R���6�W�D�W�L�R�Q���L�Q��
Antarctica, as a Food and 
Beverage Supervisor on our Gana
-�$�·�<�R�R���6�H�U�Y�L�F�H�V���&�R�U�S�R�U�D�W�L�R�Q��
(GSC) Antarctic Support 
Contract.  Leann will also be 
welcoming our second ever 
shareholder, Kathy Perry, to 
McMurdo Station at the 
beginning of 2018, as Kathy has 
been selected for a work 
opportunity under the GSC 
contract for up to two months.  
Since the Antarctic Support 
Contract is one of our oldest 
contracts, we are excited to be 
providing job and career 
opportunities to our shareholders 
for the first time. 
 
Gana-�$�·�<�R�R���K�D�V���U�H�F�H�Q�W�O�\���U�H�F�H�L�Y�H�G��
our Shareholder Opinion Survey 
results, and the board and staff 
are happy to hear the thoughts, 
sentiments, and opinions of our 
shareholders, which we hold with 
utmost importance.  As the 

company continues to grow, we 
must exercise our due diligence 
for including the next generation 
of shareholders.  There is a lot of 
data from the survey which will 
be presented in the near future.  
So far we have found there are 
many options for possibly 
including new shareholders, if our 
current shareholders choose to 
continue moving forward or not. 
 
As I reflect over the past year, I 
am grateful to the shareholders 
for allowing me the opportunity 
to serve my first year on the Gana
-�$�·�<�R�R���%�R�D�U�G���R�I���'�L�U�H�F�W�R�U�V�������,�W���L�V��
my goal to be able to serve 
shareholders with a true 
understanding of where our 
people and communities are, to 
confidently make informed 
decisions, and  to ensure 
alignment of our mission and 
values with business practices. 
 
Lastly, have a blessed holiday 
season and, Happy New Year! 
  
Respectfully, 

Melissa McGinty, Director 
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Highlights 
�x�� �'�L�U�H�F�W�R�U�·�V���0�H�V�V�D�J�H 

�x�� New Employee Announce-
ments 

�x��Gana-�$�·�<�R�R���)�R�X�Q�G�D�W�L�R�Q 

�x�� Gana-�$�·�<�R�R���1�H�Z�V 

�x�� Board of Directors Election 

�x��Shareholder Opinion Survey 

�x��Condolences 
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�'�L�U�H�F�W�R�U�·�V���0�H�V�V�D�J�H 

�'�(�1�$�'�2�/�$�/�(�·  

Happy Holidays from Gana-�$�·�<�R�R�����3�L�F�W�X�U�H�G���/-R: Adele 
Royal, Ashton Ekada, Gloria Jenkins, and Kayla Ballot.  

Melissa McGinty 

UPCOMING DATES IN 2018 
�
��December 25, 2017 - Offices closed 
�
��January 1 -  Offices closed 
�
��February 9 - Student and Shareholder of the 

Year nominations due 
�
��February 20 - Board of Director  

Questionnaires due 
�
��February 23 - Gana-�$�·�<�R�R���%�R�D�U�G���P�H�H�W�L�Q�J���L�Q��

Anchorage 
�
��March 16 - Doyon Annual Meeting in 

Fairbanks 


